LEBANON CITY COUNCIL COMMITTEE MINUTES
November 4, 2019 - 7:00 p.m.

ORDINANCE

1.

w

The committee suggested that the city moves forward on the ordinance concerning retail
sales of cannabis

. The committee recommended that the section 2-29 of our ordinances be amended to

reflect a change of 4 member to 5 members.

. The committee recommended to submit for approval the Food Truck Ordinance
. The Planning & Zoning recommended discussion of the scope and responsibilities

of the Lebanon Planning & Zoning Commission for updating to the Ordinances and
the approval of City Council.

CEMETERY

PUBLIC PROPERTY

1.

The committee has recommended NO PARKING signs for the ambulance area and with a
suggestion that maybe it be stripped in front of door.

Discuss possible sidewalk repairs in worst areas.

Mr Witte asked for relevant images, photos, logos, and colors for new Municode
website.

STREETS/ALLEY
1. Committee will continue researching the repair processes and monies to complete

the restoration of the brick street.

OLD BUSINESS

1.

2

Information gathered by Chairman Witty informs the committee that there are no “grants”
for the two or three sirens needed by the City. The cost of new sirens is upwards of
$50,000.00 apiece. The county (ESDA) recommends CODE RED warning system is a good
system to encourage all citizens to enroll.

The committee is still researching the needed repairs of the fence at the Mini Park.

So far, the costs seem to be very expensive. The committee will continue researching.

NEW BUSINESS



